
Meeting with Zions Bancorporation 

 

On November 9, 2016, staff from the Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA), the Office of the 
Comptroller of the Currency (OCC), the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System (FRB), the 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC), and the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) met 
with representatives from Zions Bancorporation (Zions).  The representatives shared their views on the 
proposed Incentive-Based Compensation Arrangements rule.  Specifically, they discussed the scope of 
employees covered by the proposed rule, deferral under the proposed rule, and the relative 
compensation and exposure tests of the significant risk-taker definition.   
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